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Cincinnati Joins Growing Number of Jurisdictions Banning
Salary History Queries

Insights

3.27.19


Cincinnati City Council has passed Ordinance No. 0083-2019 barring employers from asking

applicants for their salary history. The city becomes the latest of a growing number of jurisdictions

to adopt a salary history ban on employers. In addition to Cincinnati, salary history bans exist in the

cities of Atlanta, Chicago, Kansas City, Louisville, New Orleans, New York City, Philadelphia,

Pittsburgh, and San Francisco. Several counties have also passed similar bans.
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